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As a small business owner in Florence, Oregon, we strongly plea with the committee 

to pass this legislation to reduce the financial burden of small business in Oregon.  

The CAT tax is a huge financial burden to our business, as it is to all Oregon 

businesses.  This was a BAD tax to begin with, and is hurting all small and medium 

business in Oregon. 


